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Oregon's system of voting by mail works wonderfully, and there is no reason to 

change it. Our state is way too rural and poor to guarantee that all voters can make it 

safely to the polls--not to mention the bad weather we often have in November 

through March, or the sweltering sun during the summer months. We have people 

out here who cannot even make it to their doctor's appointment for lack of 

transportation, let alone to a voting station some 25 miles away.  

 

Heck, even President Trump votes by mail... 

 

Voting in person: lousy idea to make mandatory. Thank you. 


